Dear all,
Greetings from Mandarin Orchard Singapore and thank you for your continuing support!

We would like to inform you that the partnership between our Hotel and handy smartphone has ended.
Hence, we will be removing the handy device from all guestrooms effective immediately.

Kindly assist to update all programmes with the mention of handy.
We would greatly appreciate your kind understanding and cooperation in this regard.
Thank you.

Best regards,

. o S N

Danny Wong
Hotel Manager
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